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Dear Conservation Commission members,

I am writing as a resident living close to the proposed development on the Mugar Wetlands to ask that you
hold firm in requiring the Developer to validate groundwater levels through well monitoring during the spring
months, as specified in the ZBA’s Order of Conditions in the Comprehensive Permit.

As you know, two recent independent reviews of the Developer's groundwater data have found problems with
the data. We also know that climate change will  lead to even more intense and difficult to manage
precipitation and groundwater levels in the very near future.

Thank you for all you are doing to uphold this requirement and ensure that this project complies with the letter
and spirit of the Conditions of the Comprehensive Permit.

Sincerely,
Brooke Bartion & Ian Marge
27 Burch St, Arlington, MA 02474


